

The Kindharts

Field Director for Mexico and Central America Administrator for MWBM Interim Director for MGPI

August/September 2022

Dear Pastor and praying friends,

We always greet you in the lovely name of the One who loved us so much He gave His life to save our souls, the Lord Jesus Christ.

Well, it seems like things just never slow down much at all, but praise the Lord for the opportunity to serve Him. It is a great joy to preach and tell others about Jesus and to do all we can to help others as they serve the Lord as well.

We continue to have open doors to preach in churches both here in the USA and in Mexico. I hope the Lord will open the door for me to go to at least one more Central American country before the end of the year. Pray with us as the price of airfare has increased so much right now.

In our last letter, I mentioned that I would be in a National Pastors Conference in Mexico. It was a wonderful meeting, and the Lord blessed and encouraged many hearts. Praise the Lord for national pastors sharing the Gospel with their people. Here is a picture of the meeting there in Mexico.



We recently had a meeting here at the facilities of MWBM called, "Labourers Together." It is a time when pastors that may not be familiar with MWBM come in for a time of fellowship, preaching, and the opportunity to see first hand more of what MWBM does for the churches and missionaries.



It was such a sweet time we had together. If you, as a pastor would be interested in coming to one of these meetings, please let me know.

Please pray for Bro. David Wade. He is our printer and Assistant Director of the MGPI Print Shop. He

suffered what they are calling a "transient stroke." They say it shouldn't have done any permanent damage, but pray the Lord will give him good health and strength. He is the only one here that can run the large four color press we print almost all of our tracts on. We need him!



Once again, thank you from the bottom of our hearts. You are a big part of everything we are able to do for the Lord.

Gred A. Kindhort

Fred & Sherry Kindhart cell 864-915-8281

